Maas

Clean up

Event report

On Saturday, March 22nd, at 11 AM,
the FPN Green Team recruited a
group of 17 volunteers from various
faculties from the university
gathered at Griendpark for a trash
pickup initiative. The cleanup
focused on the riverside area of the
park, as well as the space in front of
the Complex stairs, where cigarette
butts and beer lids were particularly
abundant. Thanks to the collective
effort, over 20 bags of trash were
collected, and two bicycles were
retrieved from the river. The weather
was favorable, and the enthusiasm f\

and kindness of the participants

inspired plans for future cleanups. |

2,
4 s



After the event, volunteers enjoyed a well-deserved lunch with a "build
your own lunch" station. Reflecting on the day, we noted a few
improvements for next time, such as providing extra gloves and trash
grabbers to accommodate more participants and make it easier to
collect hard-to-reach litter. Based on the turnout and response, we are
planning to organize another cleanup in Period 5, and we look forward to
another successful event with even greater community involvement.




Thank you

This initiative not only improved the cleanliness of Griendpark but also
strengthened teamwork and environmental awareness among
participants. We extend our gratitude to all who contributed!




